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Good evening Vanners. Well, as we see 2023 in our rearview mirror, we now look forward to 

2024. Just wanted to look back and thank all of you who made 2023 a growing and 

prosperous year for the Museum of vanning. The one thing I am really bad at is the long list 

of thank you’s. I hate to do them because I always forget somebody. We truly want to thank 

all of you for your support, your donations, and all of your goodwill. A few of the stands 

outs I have to mention are the 50th national truck in committee. You’re very generous 

donation after the nationals is truly appreciated and will be incredibly helpful in our 

ongoing efforts to keep the museum moving forward and growing. We had a few more 

Vanner‘s this year use the museum as their charity during their birthday donations. These 

also did very well for us. We not only had awesome financial support, but got lots of cool 

collectible donations. We now have over 100 club jackets on display. With the upstairs 

mezzanine really coming along now we have made room for more displays. Thanks to our 

Canadian Vanners to the north. We will soon have a display dedicated to Ontario vanning. 

So, I know we had a little bit of everything in 2023 the good, the bad and the heartbreaks. 

Lastly, I would like to thank all of you that made the trip down to see us during the 

Christmas party fundraiser and all of you who found the time to stop by and see us during 

your vacation. Our hope for 2024 will be that everyone has a happy, healthy, and 

prosperous new year, thank you all again for your support and keep on Vannin. 

Joe and Bonnie. 
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